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Rep. Sara Rodriguez: Statement on Assembly Floor Session 
 
MADISON – Today, the Wisconsin State Assembly met in regular session to pass numerous bills 
designed to distract from the Republican controlled legislature’s massive cuts to Governor 
Evers’ proposed K-12 education funding in the budget that will be taken up by the Wisconsin 
State Legislature in the coming days. In response to today’s floor session, Rep. Sara Rodriguez 
(D-Brookfield) released the following statement: 
 
“As the Assembly turns to Wisconsin’s biennial budget, I urge my colleagues on the other side 
of the aisle to stop playing partisan games and start focusing on what’s best for the people of 
Wisconsin. We have an opportunity to use one-time federal resources to address critical 
needs in our communities, create new opportunities, and transform our state’s future. Over 
the coming days, I will keep pushing for a budget that creates a brighter future for all 
Wisconsinites as we continue to bounce back from the COVID-19 pandemic.” 
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